
Dear Parents, 

Ysgol y Waun will remain open, from Monday 23rd March, for pupils whose parents work in the following areas: 

 

-Health Care Workers 

-Police officers/ other policing staff 

-Supermarket Delivery Drivers 

-Those caring for the elderly 

-Teachers/ Teaching Assistants 

-Nursery Nurses 

-Prison Officers/ Prison Staff 

-Probations Service Staff 

-Social Workers 

-Educational Psychologists 

-Local Authority Planners 

-Firefighters 

-Connexions Personal Advisers 

-Ministry Of Defence Personnel 

-Environmental Health Officers 

-Highways Agency Workers 

 

LAC pupils and pupils with a statement of educational needs can also attend school from Monday. 

 

Please Note, not all parents will wish to send their children into school and will have already made their own 

arrangements. Please can you complete the reply slip below and return it to school as soon as possible to provide 

us with an indication of numbers. 

 

Sincerely, 

J. Roberts 

I would like ____________________________________ (print name) in Class _________________ to attend school 

from Monday 23rd March because I work as a ______________________________.  

 

Please send back this reply slip or electronic response using twitter, SEESAW, or to our email address – 

mailbox@ywaun-pri.wrexham.sch.uk  as soon as possible. 

 

We are waiting for clarification regarding provision of school meals… 
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